
 

 

 

30 June 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

SAVE THE DATE- Year 4 Closure event  

We are delighted to be writing to you with further information regarding the Year 4 closure event. 

Since we last wrote to you, additional guidance has been released and we are so pleased that we will 

be able to invite all our Year 4 learners back into school sooner than we thought.  

This special event will be an opportunity for us all to see each other again, celebrate their time with 

us and wish them well on the next part of their schooling journey. We have been planning this event 

over the last few weeks and are now able to finalise the finer details, ensuring we follow the current 

safety guidelines. We will write to you again by the end of this week with further details and an 

invitation to share with your child.  

For now, please save the date- Tuesday 14th July at 2pm- 4pm.  

We cannot wait to see you all and be together again.  

Best wishes  

 

 

                                                          
 

Rebecca Wood 

Head of School 
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